
 
 
***NEW GEG HOTEL as of March 3, 2022*** 
 
We have a new hotel for GEG and here are the details: 
 
The Centennial 
303 W. North River Drive 
Spokane, WA 
(509) 326-8000 
 
This amazing property is part of the Davenport Collection of Hotels and is only a few 
minutes walk from the Convention Center, U-district, retail shops and restaurants.  It is 
situated right on the Spokane River, with walking/jogging trails and has a walking 
bridge to get to the other side, where the Riverfront Park is located. 
 
There is a 24-hour fitness center, seasonal swimming pool, bikes for use, fridge with 
small freezer and microwave in the rooms, on-site coffee bar and a restaurant where 
we get a 25% discount, except on alcoholic beverages.  Off-site options for dining 
include North Bank Deli, Bark - A Rescue Pub, Wendys, Chipotle Mexican Grill, Osprey 
Burgers & Brats.....all within the required .5 miles of the hotel. 
 
Check out this property on-line. 
 
As for Shuttle service, we will be using the same one we do now - Spokane Limo and 
they can be reached at (509)747-9235. 
 
We hope you enjoy your stay at this new property, starting MARCH 3, 2022. 
 
Safe Travels! 
 
 
Judi Harrison-Goold 
AFA QX MEC Hotel Chair 
(360) 631-0792 

 


